



**SCHOOL  
DISTRICT**

*Preparing children for an ever changing world*

504 N. Third Ave. / PO Box 28  
Rockaway Beach, OR 97136

Phone: 503-355-2222

Fax: 503-355-3434

[www.nknsd.org](http://www.nknsd.org)

## **Snow Day & Inclement Weather Communication Plan February 10 to March 12, 2021**

Neah-Kah-Nie Staff, Students, and Parents,

The weather forecast for the next three days indicates a high chance of inclement weather including snow and ice. School district administrators and Mike Reed, First Student, met today for an hour to create a simple, yet comprehensive inclement weather plan from Wednesday, February 10 to March 12, 2021. Due to the complexities of making school closure and school delay decisions around Comprehensive Distance Learning (CDL), Limited In Person (LIP), meal delivery, and transportation, we decided, if there is inclement weather, the best decision is to cancel school and extend the school year in June.

This year, due to inclement weather, the school district has extended the school year by two days. Currently, students' last day is June 15.

If there is inclement weather tomorrow, we want to give parents and staff sufficient time to plan. Here is the Neah-Kah-Nie School District's decision making timeline:

### **Monday-Friday**

5:00 a.m. Road checks by First Student and NKN school superintendent

5:45 a.m. First Student and superintendent discuss road conditions to determine if there is a school closure. If the decision is to cancel school, the superintendent will notify staff.

6:00 a.m. Public notice of school cancelation.

Hopefully, roads are safe tomorrow morning and school will continue as scheduled.

Sincerely,

Paul Erlebach, Superintendent

Neah-Kah-Nie School District

[paule@nknsd.org](mailto:paule@nknsd.org)

503-355-3501